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5th Planet Games adjusts its guidance for financial performance for 2025.  

 

COPENHAGEN – September 20, 2025 – 5th Planet Games A/S (OAX: 5PG) is adjusting its guidance 

for financial performance in the current year.  

Based on the latest projections, the guidance for the financial year 2025 has been adjusted as 

follows:  

(DKKm)   

Net Profit for the year   5.0m to 6.0m (compared to -4.94m in FY24)  

Total net revenue  4.5m to 5.0m (previous guidance was c 20m) 

EBITDA    -4.0m to -5.0m (previous guidance was 0.5 – 2.0m) 

  

Commenting on the adjusted guidance, Mark Stanger CEO of 5th Planet Games, offered the 

following:  

 “Our revised revenue and EBITDA guidance reflects longer development cycles than previously 

expected which will push the expected positive effect of these releases into 2026. However, below 

our operational results we project a significant net profit for the full year, which is largely driven by 

an increase in fair value attributed to our recent investment in the new The Walking Dead game 

under the accounting standards for the treatment of this type of asset. 

We continue to be excited about our long-term plans for 5th Planet Games; these plans include 

significant growth in 2026 and beyond, driven by our participation in recently announced new games 

in the Invincible and The Walking Dead franchises”  

 

 

ABOUT 5th PLANET GAMES 

5th Planet Games is a video games publisher and financier located in Copenhagen, active in games 

across all global platforms and devices. It has a long and successful history of working with 

established brands and strong IP. Now, in partnership with Skybound Entertainment, the company 

will extend access to compelling, global IP such as The Walking Dead and Invincible. 

 


